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Carmel, Indiana 

Business Meeting Minutes 
Monday 13 Apr 2020 

 

Commander Richard Leirer canceled the regular meeting for April 13th 2020 due to the ongoing 

Worldwide COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Pandemic.   

The next meeting will be important for the election and installation of new Post officers.  

Our next scheduled meeting is May 11th, 2020 at 1830 hours.   

 

Kenneth A. Lange 
Post Adjutant 
    


